November 16, 1995

Mr. D. R. Gipson

Senior Vice President
Nuclear Generation

The Detroit Edison Company
6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, MI 48166

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION (NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-341/95009(DRP))
Dear Mr. Gipson:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated October 19, 1995, in
response to our letter dated September 19, 1995, transmitting a Notice of
Violation associated with Inspection Report No. 50-341/95009(DRP). We have
reviewed your corrective actions and have no further guestions at this time.
These corrective actions will be examined during future inspections.

Sincerely,

Original signed byS Dupont for

Michael Jordan, Chief

Reactor Projects Branch 7
Docket No. 50-341

cc: J. Conen, Principal

Compliance Engineer

P. A. Marquardt, Corporate
Legal Department

James R. Padgett, Michigan Public
Service Commission

Michigan Department of
Public Health

Monroe County, Emergency
Management Division
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PUBLIC IE-01 DRP

OC/LFDCB RITT PRR

SRI Fermi RMB/FEES

Docwment :  On Disk
To receive & copy of this document, indicete in the hox "C* = Copy without attach/enc] "E" = Copy with sttach/enc] "N «

OFFICE [RIII | |RiII ¢
NAME | Pirokgy Jord s
DATE | 11/5/95 11/, /95
270034
8 951116
ggé‘zggégK 050033‘1
G



